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Festive Greetings
 
Dear Piping Enthusiast,
It's been another great year and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your custom
and support. All of us at Begg Bagpipes wish you and your family a most enjoyable Festive Season
and we look forward to catching up again in 2019.
 

Yours aye,
 

James Begg, Gavin Begg, Lisa Begg, Bill Begg, Donald MacInnes
Piping Perfection
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